HB 1526 -- TASK FORCE TO STUDY COMMUNITY-BASED POLICING

SPONSOR: Walton Gray

This bill creates a Task Force to Study Community-Based Policing.
The task force must consist of 11 individuals appointed by the
Director of the Department of Public Safety. The membership may
include, but not be limited to, representatives of several specific

groups outlined in the bill.

The task force must meet no more than four times a year. Members
may be reimbursed for expenses only.

The task force must carry out numerous duties as specified in the
bill.

The provisions of the bill will expire on January 30, 2021.

This bill is similar to HB 328 (2015).



